
Winter Concert 

 
Dear Conder Strings parents,  
 
 The Conder Arts programs will be holding a Winter concert to showcase the work our 3rd, 4th, and 
5th grade students have been preparing in Extension classes.  ALL advanced Strings students in grades 2, 
3, 4, and 5 will also perform.  If your child is in a performing extension in addition to Strings, he or she 
will perform in BOTH groups.  The arts team will coordinate uniform changes and overlapping rehearsals. 
 

 All students are required to attend an afterschool Strings rehearsal on Monday, December 5th.  
Please contact me immediately if you have an unavoidable conflict.  We will cover many important topics 
including playing in a large ensemble, concert logistics and etiquette, playing with piano accompaniment, 
general violin position onstage, and rehearsal of concert songs.  Please make arrangements NOW for a 
ride home at 4:30 pm that day.  A permission form will be sent home before the rehearsal requesting your 
pick-up information. 
 
I look forward to a fun afterschool rehearsal and Winter Concert! 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Wiley 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Conder Strings 

Winter 2011 Concert  

               
     Date:         Monday, December 12th, 2011 

                                    Location:         Richland Northeast High School Auditorium                                                        
Student Arrival Time:         5:30 pm 

                                  Drop-off:         In the auditorium 
                                     Uniform:  
 
 
 
 
 
                               Admission:             $2.00 per adult (children are free) 
                     Concert Begins: 6:30 pm 
 

Final Rehearsal: ALL advanced Strings students will rehearse 
afterschool until 4:30 pm on Monday, December 5th. 

short sleeved white polo or button-up shirt 
dark navy blue or black pants 

 (no dresses or skirts) 
black shoes and a black belt 

 


